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African Beekeepers visit Sololo 

" ... thank you very much for visiting Sololo. It was a pleasure hosting your team and we are excited 

about the input you gave us.Please see attach pictures from the activities we had together. ... " 

" ... It was a good trip and your Dad is such a wonderful guy I hope to meet him a again some time, 

I will work on the MOU and communicate the same. ... And thanks for the photos ... "  

 

 


